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From 1 April 2021 to 31 March 2022 
 

 
Up until the end of January Covid restrictions were in place and 
no activity took place. 
 
The county committee following the lead of the region agreed to 
help support affiliated clubs during this time by giving a 2nd one 
off  Covid grant. There were 24 applications including 2 
additions to the 1st grants given the previous year. 
 
 In total the county supported its clubs in the year with £13,350 
of grants from the county funds. 
 
This money was taken from the county reserves that had been 
built up over the previous years, mainly from profits on 
competitions.  
 
Since restarting there have been tumbling and trampoline 
competitions as well as a county squad established and these 
have returned £4000 to the county in additional generated 
income. 
 
22 Clubs have now affiliated to the county for the coming year, 
and those affiliation fees of almost £1000 have been put back 
into the reserves 
 
 
Keith Walter 
County Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


